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NEWSLETTER JulñSep 2015   

Gauntlets new play area opens for visits!  

After weeks of planning and building work Gauntlets brand new play area    

is open for use! The purpose built fortress includes a climbing wall, slide,   

climbing rope and swings. For the younger visitors there is a baby swing and 

sandpit area, with plenty of picnic benches available for a rest whilst the kids 

play.  So far after a busy summer season it has proven to be a big hit with 

parents and children alike, and has been a great addition for our kids parties.  

The next addition to the new piece of land Gauntlet has acquired will be a 

purpose built tea room and shop area to replace our current buildings, which 

will allow us to offer undercover eating areas adjacent to the new play area.  

Planning permission success!  

After much hard work and sleepless nights Gauntlet can finally reveal that 

we have been granted planning permission to build a purpose built breeding 

centre, adjacent to the existing Gauntlet centre. This building will be built     

to house a number of different breeding pairs of birds, house a special       

incubation and hatching room, and will establish Gauntlet further as one of 

the top birds of prey centres in the country.  

Don’t forget to follow us 

online for updates and 

news! 

www.gauntlet.info 

Gauntlet Bird of Prey  

@gauntletbop  

gauntlet_birdsofprey  

Autumn Winter events  

Members workdays:  

November 8th  

December 12th  

Join us on our               

December workday for 

an  end of year     

member get together!  

Owls by Moonlight  

November 20th  

December 13th  

Come and join us for a 

special evening with 

the owls. Hot drinks and 

buffet supper included. 

Tickets £20 adult £12 

child  

 

Gauntlet in front of the cameras once again  

Gauntlet have had a busy summer season not just at base, but also away 

from the centre on location at different film shoots. Gauntlet already has   

a strong catalogue of TV and film work and this summer we have been 

adding to it.  

For one of the projects, Wallice our Barn owl and Chocky our Yellow   

Headed Cara Cara were both  called upon to star in a new Disney         

childrens series òThe Evermoor Chroniclesó. The Evermoor Chronicles is a 

new 20 part childrens series to be shown on the Disney channel over the 

2015 autumn period. See if you can spot them on your TV soon!  

 

( I m a g e s 

c o p y r i g h t 

BBC) 

  

http://www.gauntlet.info
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Vulture Awareness day 2015  

Saturday 5th September marked another International Vulture Awareness day. With the aim of             

collections and groups across the world raising monies and awareness for the plight vultures face. Here 

at Gauntlet  visitors enjoyed a vulture filled day with our vulture restaurant kicking off the day, introducing 

the new young Ruppells Griffon Vulture who had yet to be named. Children could fill in our vulture 

themed quiz, cakes with vulture pictures were sold by our brilliant volunteers, and the skies were filled with 

vultures in both our flying demonstrations. Visitors could donate to take part in picking a new name for a 

young Ruppells Vulture, who is now named Winston thanks to one visitor. Our Knowsley Safari Park base 

raised £100 throughout the day there also. But the highlight of the day was watching our team of vultures 

treated to a massive carcass feast at the end of the day!  It was a great day and we would like to thank 

all visitors and donations which helped us raise a great amount of donations throughout the day.  

Winners of the 2014 Photography   

Competition  

The winners of our annual            

photography competition were   

announced at a special evening    

in July. The finalists were invited       

to Gauntlet for a private flying 

demonstration and prize giving 

evening. It was hard work as usual 

picking our winners but we think you 

will agree all winners and runners    

up have produced some fabulous 

images. If you take any snaps whilst 

at the centre and want to  enter 

them into our 2015 competition, 

email them to photos@gauntlet.info  

FREE BREW! 

Bring this voucher with you on your next visit and have a free tea or coffee on us!  

Limited to one voucher per customer, one use per voucher. Expires 31/12/2015. Must show voucher to gain drink. Tea or   

coffee only. No cash alternative. Newsletter  julsep  

Winner of ôFlyingõ category 

Chris McEntee  

Winner of ôPortraitõ category 

Robin Glaze  

Winter Opening Times  

Now the nights are drawing in and there is the unmistakable chill in the air, 

Gauntlet closes its doors for midweek flying demonstrations. All experiences still 

run 7 days a week, and weõll still be open for flying demonstrations, meet and 

greet, and vulture feeding every weekend 11am ñ4pm. So why not wrap up 

warm on a chilly day, bring the attached ôfree brewõ voucher to keep you warm 

and join us over the weekends to see some of the winter season birds doing their thing!  


